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26 November 2020

ADVISORY

TO : ALL OUR STAKEHOLDERS

As an aftermath of typhoon Ulysses bringing damages and destruction to infrastructures,
a crucial component of NEA’s existing server network system facility was not spared. A
more thorough assessment and diagnosis of the damages to NEA's Legacy Hardware
System where data/information of NEA's Electronic Messaging System, Network
Directory Serviees and NEA-BIT shared folders are housed is still on-going. However,
initial reports point to no band-aid solution in the near term.

Currently, ALL email addresses linked to the NEA Server Outlook with the extension
flename, “nea.gov.ph.” are not functional. In this regard, to allow continuity and
exchange of official information you may direct your inquiries, letter- requests, submission
of Electric Cooperative board resolutions and other concerns (except Data Entry
Templates of NEA-BIT) to our temporary email address:

nearecordsunit@gmail.com.

Please be guided accordingly.

R

RODERICK N. PADUA

Department Manager
Information Technology and Communication Services
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